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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Cuba and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We note efforts made Cuba to promote rights of persons with disabilities and hope that the Government will further mainstream their rights.
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Georgia considers de facto moratorium on the death penalty as a positive step and encourages the Government to take necessary steps aiming at the abolition of death penalty.

In line of the aforesaid Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Cuba:
· To consider ratifying the OPCAT; 
· To intensify efforts aimed at improving detention conditions in prisons.
· To step up efforts to prevent violence against women.

With this in mind we wish the Delegation of Cuba a successful UPR.   


